Memo to: Board of Trustees

Dan Manning
Memo from:  Lynn McKinney
Date: July 11, 2011
Re: New personnel recommendations/resignations

Administration recommends the following individuals for employment for the 2011-2012 school year:

Aledo High School
Scott Kessler — Counselor

Tanner Trigg — Band Teacher
Carolyn Ansley — Assistant Principal

ILC
Randy Cahoon - Science Teacher (moving from contracted personnel to payroll)

Don Daniel 9GC
Lauren Christenson — English Teacher/Coach

Aledo Middle School
Cheryl Jones - Principal
Zachary Tarrant — Assistant Principal

District Wide
Judy Reagan - Diagnostician (moving from contracted personnel to payroll)

Service and Support (FYI
Beth Harrell = McAnally ELA Lab
Tonya Thurman-Coder PEIMS Clerk

The following resignations have been accepted:
Heather Keeton — AHS teacher/coach

Michael Crawford — AHS Band Teacher

Mindy Lucas — AHS special education paraprofessional



